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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
         15th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reminder about Christmas Performances 

If you have not already done so, would you please return the red ticket order form, to order your 

tickets for both the Foundation/KS1 and KS2 Christmas Performances as required. Would you please 

return these by the end of the week so that tickets can be allocated. Please only return your orders 

on the red form. Thank you. 

 

Reminder – Pantomime – Children in Classes, 2, 3, 4 and 5 

Would you please email your consent to admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk and make your payment 

through Parentpay as soon as you are able. Even if you have paid and ticked the consent box on 

Parentpay, we do still need an email from you to confirm.  Please would you also confirm your child’s 

ice cream choice and that you have checked all the allergy information.  To confirm, the choices are a 

vanilla ice cream or an orange lollipop.  Please see my previous letter for full details.  

 

Reminder – Christmas Lunch 

The School Meal Choice form which will show the Christmas Lunch will be out early next week for you 

to order your child’s Christmas Lunch. 

 

If your child no longer wishes to have a school lunch, would you please let the office know.  If you do 

not send in a choices form, your child will receive the default option which is the main meal.  Thank 

you. 

 

Reminder - Class 3 Collective Worship 

Collective Worship, led by Class 3, will take place this Friday, 18th November, at 2.30pm. Gates will 

open at 2.20pm with no admittance after 2.30pm. Thank you. 

 
Christmas Parties 
The Christmas parties for the children in Classes 4 and 5 will take place on Monday 12th December.  
Children may bring in party clothes to change into before their parties begin.  
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The Christmas parties for the children in Nursery, Reception and Class 3 will take place on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 14th December. If your Nursery child does not usually attend on Wednesday 
afternoons, they are invited to attend on Wednesday 14th.  Children should arrive at 12 midday in 
their party clothes for the afternoon session.  Children staying for the afternoon should bring their 
party clothes with them to change into, once the morning session has finished.  Please let Mrs Belton 
know if your child will attend.   
 
All children will have party food for lunch on their party days, kindly donated by our PTA.  Food choices 
will be made in school.  No payment will be required for your child’s lunch on this day.  
 
Please find attached: poster from the Street Beat advertising their pantomime at the Baths Hall; a 
poster on behalf of the Rotary Club advertising their concert linked to children’s literature; information 
from North Lincolnshire Council regarding adult education and information from the Sleep Charity, 
with tips and ideas of how to develop better bedtime routines.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
P M A Tonge 


